
Message

from the Past and Future President!

It is an honor for me to become the new president of ISACA Belgium.
I am very grateful for this opportunity and recognition.

As your new president, I want to facilitate a couple of things:

1. Learn from and give back to our community

2. Enable a sustainable and positive impact and ensure our wonderful 
chapter is one which encourages growth and dialogue.

3. Give our members a voice: highlighting your expertise in the different 
domains

First and foremost, I want to thank Gisele Vercauteren for the work she did 
as the president of ISACA Belgium. Gisele will remain part of the board and a 
strategic advisor.

We can only grow as a chapter through your commitment and support: one 
community of members and network partners. You are the most important 
part of our chapter! 

And this is where you can help!

Follow the chapter and participate in it.

A chapter like ISACA Belgium lives and breathes through the volunteering 
spirit of its members. We will communicate our program and activities in the 
following weeks, but we have one ask: Speak up and tell us where you can 
see yourself helping in our activities!

More information: www.isaca.beISACA BELGIUM Chapiter is a not -for – profit association of information technology Governance, Audit, Risk, Compliance, 

Security, Privacy professionals. Follow us on our website, LinkedIn Page, twitter, and YouTube channel.

Giselle Vercauteren

Past President 

Egide Nzabonimana

President

On behalf of all present and past board members, we thank you 
for being part of our wonderful chapter and wish all of you good 
health, happiness and sunshine in your life!

http://www.isaca.be/
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